
The Three Village Central School District firmly believes that every child deserves to learn and grow in a 
socially responsible and emotionally supportive environment. From its bullying prevention work to this 

year’s implementation of the Dignity for All Students Act (DASA), the district is consistently working to help 
all students feel supported and secure. 

DASA, which took effect this July 1, 2012, aims to protect students in New York State who attend public 
schools against all forms of discrimination and harassment, particularly those based on a student’s actual or 

perceived race, color, weight, national origin, ethnic group, religion, 
religious practice, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or sex. 
This law applies to incidents occurring on school property, as well as 
those occurring during public school-sponsored functions.

The district has been proactively working for years to create a positive 
learning environment and a culture of understanding among its faculty 
and students. In anticipation of the new law, the district formed a task 
force to begin working on the law’s mandated regulations. The efforts 
of this group have included researching existing anti-bullying initiatives 
and recommending a system-wide bullying prevention curriculum, 
as well as recommending both short and long-term professional 
development opportunities for district staff. The task force has also been 
responsible for updating the district’s policy and regulations with regard 
to bullying and incorporating these new rules into each building’s 
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DASA IN Action
(continued on back)

• �39% bullying someone in the past year, and 47% admitted that they were bullied, teased or taunted in a way that seriously upset them in the past year. 

• �Adults are often unaware 
of bullying problems. It 
is no wonder, as 60% of 
10- through 17-year-olds 
say they were victims of 
violence, abuse or crime, yet 
less than 30% have told  
the authorities. 

DASA requires that the school district record and report acts 
of bullying to the New York State Education Department through 
a defined reporting system. The district’s Task Force has created 
a harassment, hazing and bullying investigation system and will 
document any reported incidents as required. Any student who 
feels bullied or harassed is encouraged to go to his or her building’s 
dignity act coordinator (his or her principal or school social 
worker) to report the incident. Disciplinary action will vary based 
on the severity of the incident and will be handed out in accordance 
with the school’s code of conduct. 

Here are the facts:




